HLUtility Regulator

Carl Hashim

Secretary, Distribution Code Review Panel
Northern Ireland Electricity Networks

120 Malone Road

Belfast

BT9 5HT

11 August 2017
Dear Carl,

Proposed Distribution Code Modification concerning Small Scale Generation Setting
Schedule

Thank you for your letter of 7 June 2017 where you seek our approval for your proposed
modifications to Grid Code concerning Small Scale Generation Setting Schedule.

The Utility Regulator approves this modification in the form presented to become
effective from 1 September 2017.

Having reviewed the modification proposal and the supporting documentation the Utility
Regulator is satisfied that NIE Networks has recommended this modification for
approval in accordance with the relevant provisions set out in the Distribution Code. We
also note that views of stakeholders have been adequately considered and addressed.

Yours ;ZZZ

Tanya Hedley
Director, Compliance and Networks Operations

cc. Neil Bingham
Jody O'Boyle
Ciaran MacCann
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